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SVP 

Warrior Football 

players continue the 

tradition of reading 

to Wee Warriors on 

Fridays! 

WME 

Our 4th graders’ 

science experiment 

involved dissecting 

squids.  Fun, but 

smelly! 

 

 

UPCOMING    
September 9     Braves Volleyball at APS Tournament 

 

September 11   Braves Volleyball vs Mt View 4:30pm 

 

September 12   Warriors Volleyball vs Hot Springs 4:00 

                         Lady Warriors Soccer vs Lovington 4:00 

                         Warriors Soccer vs Lovington 6:00pm 

 

September 13   Braves Volleyball at Chapparel 4:30pm 

 

September 14   Warriors Volleyball vs Tularosa 4:00pm 

                         Warriors Soccer vs Artesia 4 & 6 pm 

 

September 15  Warriors Football vs Cobre 6:00pm 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 

We are nearing the midpoint of the 1st quarter grading 

period.  I encourage all parents to be checking up on your 

students in Powerschool, especially parents of our 6th and 

9th graders.  If you notice your child struggling in a class, 

please reach out to your child’s teacher(s). 

I really enjoy when I share a district message and then we 

actually see it happening.  This week I refer back to the 

August 11th edition where I shared that a goal this year was 

to infuse more fun into our lessons and learning.  Viola, 

take a look at the opposite column as each school’s shared 

message this week involves a fun learning activity.  Okay, 

if you’re not a heights person, perhaps scaling the rock wall 

wouldn’t be considered fun, but, most students did have a 

blast! 

Tonight the Warriors host Robertson at Horton Stadium 

with kickoff set for 7 p.m.  Reminder that all tickets must 

be purchased online via https://gofan.co  Hope to see 

everyone there, but in case you can’t make it out to Horton 

Stadium tonight, you can hear all the action on 101.5 FM  

The Kid. 

Have a safe and wonderful weekend!  Dr.B. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RMS 
 

8th graders created 
“Give one, Get one” 
kindness posters to 
display throughout 

the school. 

RHS 
 

RHS students were 
challenged to scale 

the New Mexico 
National Guard 

“rock wall.” 

https://gofan.co/

